
 

 

Homeowners, 

Assessments are due January 1st and late if received 

after January 31st. Please disregard the due date of 

December 27th it is not correct. You will not be charged a 

late fee after December 31st. 

My apologizes, if this caused you any inconvenience. This 

is the first assessment mailing with Caliber. All new 

processes have a learning curve. The statement does not 

have the correct dates.  

Assessment dates have not changed and will be the same 

as they have been in the past. 


